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April 14, 2023

Dear Baxter State Park Employees,

It is with great pleasure that the Baxter State Park Authority announces the appointment of its new Park Director, Kevin

Adam.

Kevin Adam is a graduate of Unity College with a Bachelor of Science in Conservation Law Enforcement. Kevin’s

distinguished career began with the Maine Warden Service where he retired as a Lieutenant from Division D located in

Greenville Maine after 28 years of service. Kevin had oversight of the Search and Rescue program for the State of Maine

and Maine Warden Service for 11 years as well as the Maine Warden Service K-9 Team and the Incident Management

Team.

In 2020 Baxter State Park successfully recruited Kevin to join the Park as a District Ranger Law Enforcement Ranger

where he has assisted in managing seven campgrounds and supervised three full-time enforcement rangers and 20

seasonal staff. Kevin brings with him proven leadership skills and a thoughtful demeanor.

Kevin stated, “It is a tremendous honor to be named Director of Baxter State Park. Honoring Percival Baxter’s vision of a

wilderness park comes with many challenges, especially in this modern age. I look forward to working with the

Authority, the Park's dedicated and skilled employees, and with the Park’s many supporters, to ensure the Park forever

honors Baxter’s vision and the Deeds of Trust.”

Kevin’s proven commitment to Governor Percival Baxter's vision will serve the Park well under his tenure. Kevin has an

exceptional understanding of the terms of the Baxter Trust and the Park’s day-to-day workings. Kevin’s experience,

knowledge, leadership, and team-building skills will be of great advantage as he works with BSP staff to bring the Park to

a heightened level of excellence.

Please give Kevin your support. You all do great work for the Park, and we look forward to seeing what you will

accomplish with Kevin as the new Director.

Sincerely,

Chair Patty Cormier Judith Camuso Aaron Frey

Director, Maine Forest Service Commissioner, ME Dept ME Attorney General

Inland Fisheries & Wildlife


